
 
 
 
 
 

 
21 July 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As we approach the conclusion of the academic year, I am taking this opportunity to address the 
parents and guardians of our new Year 7 pupils one last time. I would like to express my delight in 
meeting all of our new pupils during the Transition Day. They actively participated in a variety of 
activities, interacted with teachers and school staff, and spent time getting to know their new 
classmates. I must commend each and every pupil for their exemplary conduct, and they should take 
great pride in the positive first impression they have made. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the feedback we received from the Transition Day was overwhelmingly 
positive. In fact, 100% of the pupils strongly agreed or agreed with the following statements: 
 

"I have enjoyed the Transition Day." 
 

"The Transition Day has helped me feel more confident about starting at Turves Green Boys' 
School." 

 
"I am glad I attended the Transition Day." 

 
TGBS Transition Page: 
 
If you have not already done so, I advise you to visit the Year 7 Transition section of our school 
website. It contains a wealth of information and resources that will assist you and your child as you 
prepare for the start of September. Furthermore, I invite you to explore the website in its entirety to 
discover the accomplishments of our school and stay updated on our various activities.  
 
To gain access to these pages: 
 
Transition: https://tgbs.co.uk/induction/ 
 
News Section: https://tgbs.co.uk/news/ 
 
School Website: https://tgbs.co.uk/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
TGBS Summer School 
 
I would like to draw your attention to our upcoming Summer School – Monday 21 August 2023 to 
Friday 25 August 2023. I urge you to enrol your child in this week-long event, which offers purposeful 
and engaging activities. The Summer School provides an opportunity for pupils to attend daily and 
build meaningful relationships with their new classmates, teachers, and other key staff members. This 
event aims to further familiarise pupils with the school building, boost their confidence, and alleviate 
any worries or concerns they may have. Ultimately, our objective is to ensure that pupils feel 
comfortable and prepared as they embark on their journey as Turves Green Boys' School pupils in 
September.  During the Summer School, pupils are allowed to wear their own clothes, and break time 
food and lunch will be provided.  
 
If you have not yet done so, enrol your child onto the Summer School. We eagerly anticipate the 
attendance of those who have successfully secured a place for their child in the Summer School by 
completing and submitting the required form. Please note that there will not be a separate confirmation 
letter provided for their enrolment.  If you have filled out the form, we will be expecting your child to 
attend. 
 
MS Forms: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hVh-
eMTdU0Wnv6udzkyo6j7GLaoKTnxMq2QCESDdBkJUQk9RUUZVNk8xN05NUkRYNExGSDNHRlF
NVS4u 
 
If you have any questions, queries, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school via email 
at postbox@tgbs.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
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